25 May 2010
Subject : Extension of the subscription period of KKC-R

The Thai NVDR Company Limited (Thai NVDR) would like to inform the extension of the
subscription period of KKC-R to be 24 May 2010 to 1 June 2010. According to Kulthorn Kirby
Public Company Limited notified that the subscription period of KKC is extended from “24-31 May
2010” to "24 May 2010 to 4 June 2010".

In addition, Thai NVDR would like to inform the submission place for NVDR subscription
documents and contact numbers. The documents shall be sent to Maruey Library, 2™ floor,
Esplanade Building, Ratchadapisek Road, Bangkok 10120 between 9.00 to 17.00. The telephone
numbers are 02-354-2087, 087-008-1347, 087-008-1388, the fax number is 02-354-2087, and the
Call Center number is 02-2292888.

Please be informed accordingly.



